
Friday 14th June 2024 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SUMMER 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

 

Please find below a list of events that will be 
taking place during this  term. 

 

17.06.2024—Festival Vibes Lunch Menu 

20.06.2024—Sports Day 

20.06.2024—Sports Day Lunch Menu 

25.06.2024—Y1 Pirate Day 

28.06.2024—FOPS Summer Fayre 

08.07.2024—Y3 Drumming Performance 2.30pm 

08.07.2024—Y2 Explorer Day 

15.07.2024—Y6 Performances 9.30am/2pm & 6pm 

16.07.2024—Y6 Bikeability 

18.07.2024—Y6 Water Fight 

19.07.2024—Y6 Parents Picnic 12.30pm  

19.07.2024—Y6 Clap out 2pm 

22.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—School Closed for Summer 

MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS 

Please can you try and arrange for your child’s medical and dental appointments for after school to ensure that 

your children are not missing out on their essential education. 

YEAR 2 

Year 2 really enjoyed our session this week 

with D-side Dave. We learnt about our body 

parts and what we need to put into our 

body to stay healthy. We also completed a fun activity of 

sharing compliments to each other to put positivity into our 

bodies and minds.  

SKIPPING SCHOOL 

Yesterday some of our Year 2 children took 

part in the Skipping School Festival at Armley 

Leisure Centre. They all had a great time and 

skipped really well. We even won some of the events; Bronze 

in boys and girls single bounce, boys hop and swap, Silver in 

boys Double Bounce, girls Side Straddle, girls and boys side 

swing and GOLD in Keep the pot boiling! A big well done to 

everyone who took part!  

YEAR 2 

In Computing we made our own maps for our 

Bee Bots to travel on. We made sure to swap 

maps so that we could see if other groups could programme the 

Bee Bot correctly.  

 

 

 



MOMENTS MATTER, ATTENDANCE COUNTS! 

 

Improving school 

attendance is 

everyone’s 

business and to 

tackle the 

challenge we face, 

we need to work 

together.  Every 

school day is 

important to 

ensure that your 

children receive 

the optimum 

education. This 

includes making sure that your children arrive on time to 

school. School begins at  8.55am—gates and classrooms 

open at 8.45am this gives the children time to settle into 

their daily tasks. 

RECEPTION 

 

Reception had an amazing trip to 

Hesketh Farm on Tuesday. We collected 

eggs, went on a tractor ride, stroked and brushed guinea 

pigs, fed the calves, horses and goats, held chicks, went on 

a paddock walk, played in the adventure playground and 

had so much fun!   

 
  

 
  

 

  

SPORTS WEEK—NEXT WEEK!! 

It is sports weeks next week! There are lots of 

things going on at school and a letter was 

emailed out this week with all the information 

on. It is going to be a fun and amazing week. 

Let's get Park Spring moving! 

Sports Day is Thursday 20 June (19th June for End of the week 

Nursery) 

10am-12pm Years 1,2,3  

11am-12pm Reception  

12pm-1pm WHOLE SCHOOL LUNCH  

1-3pm Years 4,5,6  

1-2pm Nursery end of the week  

White team - wear white tops - Beg N, RA, 1A, 2A, 3A, 4A, 5A, 6A 

Blue team - wear blue tops - End N, RB, 1B, 2B, 3B, 4B, 5B, 6B 

You are all more than welcome to come and watch your child/

ren) and join us on the field for a picnic lunch or to buy 

something from the BBQ run by FOPS.  

SUMMER FAIR 

 

Please check your emails for some important 

information required, regarding your child/

ren  and the summer fair on Friday 28th June. Please scan the QR 

code below to fill out the form if you haven’t received an email. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of 

families for this event. If you are able to 

help/would like a stall please email 

fops@parkspringprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Y1 PIRATE DAY 

Ahoy there me hearties!!!  

On Tuesday 25th June, Y1 are having a pirate day! 

Parents of our Year 1 children are invited to a very 

special pirate assembly at 9.15am in the hall! We promise not to 

make you walk the plank!! 














